

Meeting of the Environmental Advisory Committee Nov 10th 2010, 6:00 p.m.

The following were in attendance:

Council: David Barrick

Bea Kenny

Staff: Chris Lee

Janice Peyton

Public Beth Palma Members: Gregg Furtne

rs: Gregg Furtney
Lorne White

Absent: Barbara Butters

Norbert Gieger Jack Hellinga Paul Ruzycki

1. Call to Order

Chair Bea Kenny called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m.

2. Approval / Review of Previous Meeting Minutes

Moved by David Barrick Seconded by Gregg Furtney

That the September 8th minutes of the Environmental Advisory Committee be accepted as written. CARRIED.

3. Tree Planting Rebate Program Update

Chris Lee provided an update. Tree donations to the schools will be delivered by Stevensville Garden Centre on Friday November 12th. A newspaper photo to promote the program has been arranged. Four public tree rebates have been approved to date. Chris advised that requests for large trees can be referred to Stevensville Garden Centre as local nurseries were not able to supply large enough trees.

4. New Business

David Barrick advised that as it is a new term of Council, an ad for appointments to boards and committees will be placed in the paper. David

Page **2** of **2**

commented that as a safeguard all members should re-apply if they wish to continue as a member of the EAC.

5. Next Meeting Date, Adjourn

There will be no EAC meeting in December. The next committee meeting will be on January 12, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. (tentative).

With no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 6.30 p.m.